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 Dated: March 17, 2021 
 RE: ADDENDUM NO. 3 TO REQUEST FOR 

QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) PACKAGE 
 

RFQ 21088 
ELECTRIC VEHICLE SUPPLY EQUIPMENT 
SUPPLIERS 

 
EMAIL TO:  All RFQ recipients on record.  

 
The RFQ Package is hereby clarified or changed as follows: 
 
The Alaska Energy Authority (AEA) is continuing to solicit for proposals for qualified Suppliers of Electric Vehicle 
Supply Equipment (EVSE) package (s) that meet AEA’s minimum requirements. AEA will not limit the list of 
suppliers; all suppliers EVSE Packages that meet minimum requirement can submit to this Request for 
Qualifications (RFQ).This RFQ will remain open until the needs of the program have been met. Thus far, AEA has 
listed six qualified EVSE Suppliers on its website. This list will continue to be updated as EVSE Suppliers are 
qualified. 

 

 
All other terms and conditions remain the same. 
 

 END OF ADDENDUM 

 

 
We appreciate your participation in this solicitation.  

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

                                                                              
Lois Lemus, 
Contracting Officer 
907-771-3909 
llemus@aidea.org 

 


